
19th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Walk and Ice Cream

On Thursday 25th May, we would like to take Year 6 on a walk to Portland Bill. On our way, we hope to
complete some of our Aspire challenges which we are trying to achieve by the end of our time in Year 6.
Whilst we are there, if children would like to buy an ice cream, they are asked to bring a small amount of
money with them (£2.50 should be plenty). Children will be responsible for their own money.

Children should come into school in normal uniform but are asked to bring suitable footwear for the walk
(trainers are fine), and a bag which they can carry their water bottle in.

All that leaves is for us to keep our fingers crossed for fine weather.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Dalby
Year 6 Teacher




